
 
 

 

Notice to all Accredited Glass Shops 

 

Glass Mouldings Enhancement to Mitchell Cloud 
Glass (MCG) 

Date published: October 19, 2022 

 
MPI continues to find ways to enhance processes in glass claim administration through ongoing 

conversations with the repair industry, Automotive Trades Association of Manitoba (ATA), and 

Manitoba Motor Dealers Association (MMDA). 

 

Through these conversations, MPI realized that shops were not always able to add glass mouldings to 

invoices with glass that has a ‘Y’ in the part number. This resulted in shops needing to email the Glass 

Audit Unit requesting that MPI add the moulding to the invoice for them. 

 

Effective today, shops are now able to add the glass mouldings to the invoice themselves. 

This will streamline the MCG process by reducing the need for facilities to contact MPI and allow the 

Glass Audit Unit to respond to higher priority claim requests sooner. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact the Glass Audit Unit. 
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